
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Phenix City North Riverwalk Closure 

Beginning Monday, August 21, 2023, the northern portion of the Phenix City Riverwalk from 
approximately 20th Street north to the end, will be closed for structural repairs and replacement of the 
concrete surface.  A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will be making these repairs and the 
project is anticipated to last for 2 to 3 months.  Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the 
Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


